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March 6, 2006 
 
TO:  Chief School Administrators 
  School Business Administrators/Board Secretaries 
  Directors of Special Services 
  County Superintendents 
  County Supervisors of Child Study 
  County School Business Administrators 
 
FROM:  Yut’se Thomas, Assistant to the Commissioner 
  Division of Finance 
 
SUBJECT: Private Schools for the Disabled – Approved Higher Tentative Per Diem Tuition Rates for 

2006-2007 
 
  Attached is a listing of the private schools for the disabled which applied for and were approved 
for a higher tentative per diem tuition rate for the 2006-2007 school year.  Please distribute this listing to the 
school business administrator/board secretary and director of special services within your school district as soon 
as possible.   
 

Please refer to this listing when entering contracts and preparing or reviewing district budgets 
for compliance.  If you have any questions, please call Jim Verner at (609) 984-4229. 
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